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January 20, 2011: UPDATE to Sierra Madre School Site / Construction 
 
 
To Our Neighbors: 
 
Sierra Madre Upper Campus 
 
There are no additional updates to construction at this time. 
 
The architect is still compiling plan corrections to resubmit to the Division of the State Architect for final 
approval. We are welcoming aboard a new Chief of Facilities on the first of February, Mr. David Azcarraga. 
 
We are still projecting approval by March and bidding with an approved delivery vehicle to begin in May. 
 
 
 
Sierra Madre Lower Campus 
 
 
There is no additional work planned for this time. We believe we have resolution on the appropriate solution 
for cooling of the school auditorium without compromising cooling to any other areas of the school campus. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Frazer G. Thompson, P.E., LEED ap 
Owner's Representative - PUSD 
(626) 396-5850 ext. 89177  office 


